
 
 

21st February 2025 

Dear Families, 

It has been a fantastic half term. From our Matilda production to sports fixtures to Oxbridge offers to the 

everyday dedication of our students and staff… I'm proud of everything we've accomplished as a school 

community. Thank you for your continued support.  

Attached to this letter are some important documents: 

1.​ Parent Code of Conduct – It is our expectation that we have constructive working relationships 

with our families, treating individuals with dignity and respect. We will not tolerate disrespectful, 

abusive or aggressive behaviour - in person, in writing, or online - towards our staff. We have a 

duty to ensure staff feel safe in the workplace, hence the importance of this document. This 

document is also on our website here.  

2.​ School Newsletter  – A recap of this term’s highlights, including our school show, personal 

development opportunities and extracurricular activities. We also have an exciting new 

bi-weekly Sixth Form student-led project called The Waffle - a copy is attached and you can also 

read Issue 1 here. 

3.​ Exam Timeline – Information on the timeline towards the exams for Year 11 and Year 13 

students. We have a 6 week and then a rather short 4 week half term coming up; written exams 

start Thursday 8th May which will come around fast. Please make a note of these key dates and 

discuss with your child if this applies to them. This document is also on our website here. 

We encourage you to review these documents carefully and reach out to us if you have any questions or 

require further clarification. 

On behalf of the entire school team, I wish you and your families a restful and enjoyable break. We look 

forward to welcoming our students back for another exciting term on Monday 3rd March. 

Warm regards, 

Kelly Holbrook 

 

Headteacher 

https://longbenton.org.uk/parents/policies
https://longbenton.org.uk/news/2025-02-20-ht3-lhs-newsletter-feb-25
https://longbenton.org.uk/ne12-6th-form/welcome-to-ne12-6th-form
https://longbenton.org.uk/learning/examinations/jcq-information-for-candidates

